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We are now two months into the academic year and the learners have settled. The new learners and 
facilitators have now aligned and can focus more intensely on learning. We are introducing “normal” 

and the digital learning materials on iCloud.

how the children succeed.

and share feedback about general issues in the classes.
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Warm Regards,

Allan Kjaer Andersen
Director & Principal
Chaman Bhartiya School



INDEPENDENCE DAY CELEBRATION



LAUNCH OF THE STUDENT LEADERSHIP COUNCIL

Learning to Act and Learning to Lead. With the 

 



EDUCATIONAL TRIP TO THE MUSEUM OF HISTORY AND ARCHEOLOGY



OUR LITTLE ACHIEVERS



LEARNERS CELEBRATED NATIONAL SPORTS DAY WITH FUN EXERCISES



MEET THE STAFF

youths of tomorrow. 


